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A very warm welcome back to the new session in Spittal Nursery and a 

special welcome to all our new boys and girls and their families.  We look 

forward to a good year ahead with lots of opportunities for learning and 

fun for both the children and their families.  The nursery handbook is 

available online on the Spittal Primary School website. 

Routines 

A reminder that morning sessions begin at 8:45am and afternoon sessions 

at 1pm.  Children will not be able to enter the building until 8:45am in the 

morning and until the 1pm lunchtime bell in the afternoon.   

Morning session 8:45am-11:55am 

Afternoon session 1:00pm-4:10pm 

Please ensure you are signing your child in and out for each session on the 

registers provided. 

Emergency Contact Details 

IT IS ESSENTIAL WE HAVE YOUR CURRENT NUMBER AND THE NAME, 

ADDRESS AND TELEPHONE NUMBER OF SOMEONE IN ADDITION TO 

YOURSELF THAT WE CAN CONTACT IN THE EVENT OF 

YOUR CHILD BEING UNWELL OR IN AN EMERGENCY.  

Please inform the nursery staff of any changes. 



Toys 

We encourage children not to bring toys from home in to the nursery.  

There are many toys available in the nursery and we do not want any toys 

from home getting damamged or lost. We appreciate your support with 

this. 

Snack Money – 50p per session 

Our snack fund of 50p per session allows us to provide a variety of 

healthy snacks for your children.  Each child has a case with their name, 

please use this to deposit snack fund each week. 

Clothing/Footwear 

All children are required to wear indoor shoes when they come in to 

nursery, please provide a pair of indoor shoes for your child to change 

into, these can be left in their named shoe box in the cloakroom.   Please 

ensure that your child has appropriate footwear and jacket with them 

each day they come to Nursery as we go outdoors on a regular basis. 

Topic 

We are starting with an ‘All About Me’ topic this week and are 

encouraging families to send in any photographs (baby, family, holiday 

etc.) from home which we can look at and discuss with the children as part 

of the topic. 

               Some Dates for your diary 

   Friday 25th September – Holiday 

   Monday 28th September- Holiday 

 

Thanks you for your support.  

The Nursery Team 


